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This letter was provided to Darienite.com for publication:

Jim Jespersen, treasurer
Darien Old Timers Athletic Association

Dear Mr. Jespersen,

I wanted to thank you and the Darien Old Timers Athletic Association for your very generous donation of
$1,500 to Darien Human Services.

Our entire department is extremely grateful to the Old Timers for their ongoing support. With your help, we
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have been able to provide important social services to meet the needs of Darien residents over the years.

I look forward to working with the Darien Old timers Athletic Association for years to come and hope our
relationship will continue to be a strong one. Thanks, again.

Sincerely,

Ali Ramsteck, LCSW
Darien Human Services director
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